April 17, 1972

Dr. Campbell Moses
American Heart Association
44 rFast 23rd Street

New York, New York 10010

Dear Cam:
Your professional mactivities report on Saturday was excellient.

Thanks for your recent several kindnesses. The CDP report will
appear in MWN in the form of an interview with Jerryvy Stamler.
We are making progress on a risk factor index for the post-
infarct patient, one basedoon the optimal discriminants or
prognesticators, another based on the prognostic factors
susceptible to modification. :

I appreciate your spending time with my brother Charles. He
enjeyed meeting you agreatly.

I will stay here and try to male the LPH go. The national legislation
you have fostered is an encouragement to us all. We will, hopefully,
be occupied with trials, but plan tc use the many people coming
through the lah as subjects for continued basic studies, including
methods and applied physioclogy. I hope we can atkract some young
blood interested in "preventive cardiclogy.’

Wé are all lucky to have you there, where vou are so effective.
I hope you will find an effective administrative counterpart.
Let me know if I can ever help.

Regards,

Henry Blackburm, M.D.

HB/rs



